## Calling all 8<sup>th</sup> Grade Parents and Students:

Please plan to attend the <u>mandatory</u> 8<sup>th</sup> Grade Washington DC trip meeting. All students must attend with at least one parent/guardian. We will go over travel details, trip preparation, and student behavior guidelines. Please review the trip itinerary and policy information that will go out in parent files the week of March 27 and bring it with you to the meeting.

Tuesday, April 4 4:00-4:30pm Room 312

(\*We will start at 4:00pm.)